
Have your say!

Public Notice
Consultation regarding proposed amendments to Source Protection 
Plans and Assessment Reports in the Thames-Sydenham and Region

What’s happened?
Technical studies have resulted in proposed boundary adjustments to some municipal 
drinking water well head protection areas in the Thames-Sydenham and Region Assessment 
Reports (see map on website), and amendments to the Source Protection Plans.

How will this affect me?
If you live or work in an area that has changes, there may be policies in the Plans that 
will affect how and where certain activities, which could impact a drinking water source, 
can occur. 

Let us know what you think.
The public is invited to submit comments on the proposed amendments to the 
Thames-Sydenham and Region Source Protection Plans and Assessment Reports, on or 
before July 24, 2022. Please submit your comments to welkerj@thamesriver.on.ca

For more information:
View the proposed amendments at website: 
https://www.sourcewaterprotection.on.ca/consult/

Questions?
Please contact Julie Welker, Source Protection Coordinator, at 
welkerj@thamesriver.on.ca or by phone at 519-451-2800 ext 255.

Thames-Sydenham and Region 

Webinar:
Date: Wednesday, July 6th 
Time: 7:00 p.m.
Register in advance for this webinar:
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_trZ_jWfyQiqTVHv0Am5DkQ


